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Flathead National Forest Hosts Public Open House for Forest Plan Revision 
 
 

 

The Flathead National Forest will host a forest plan revision open house on Monday, June 13, 

4-8pm, at the West Coast Kalispell Center Hotel.   The forest plan is a strategic plan for managing the 

Flathead National Forest for the next 20 years.   

 

Flathead National Forest personnel will be available for discussion concerning the revised 

forest plan, as well as the new 2005 US Forest Service Planning Regulations adopted in January 2005.  

A draft plan with a 90-day comment period is anticipated this fall.   

 

Persons with disabilities who require alternative means for communication or for more 

information regarding forest plan revision may call Forest Public Affairs Officer Denise Germann at 

758-5252.     
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